
October 25,20L'J.

Mike Thompson

Never Forgotten Honor Flight

P.O. Box 5056

Wausau, W|54402-5056

Dear Mike:

I just want to convey my sincere gratitude to you, your staff and all the volunteers who were
part of the 6th Never Forgotten Honor Flight to Washington, D.C. I was a guardian to my Father, George
Ray Schoenfeldt, on the trip. lt was the experience of a lifetime for both of us and the recognition
shown to the veterans was long overdue.

For me, the trip enabled me to gain a better understanding of what the veterans went through
during WWll and how that experience affected them throughout their life. My Father is a humble man,
and never wanted to be recognized for his contribution, but he risked his life for our freedom and it's
wonderful that your organization realizes the importance of that. Also, through you organization, the
general public has become more aware of the sacrifice the WWll veterans made for our country.

I want to be sure to also thank the medical staff on board the flight. My Father had a medical
problem on the way to Washington, D.C., but thanks to the staff, everything turned out okay and we
were able to enjoy the day without a further incident.

I do not live in the Wausau area, but I would like to volunteer for your organization in some
capacity, if you think that is feasible. Please let me know if I can help.

Thanks Again.

Sincerely,

H cq*t-r-'
Jean Hoskin


